The church can offer a Service of Blessing for couples who wish to celebrate their civil union with a
Christian ceremony. A couple wishing to have their marriage blessed at St. George’s church must
arrange to be married in a civil wedding service before the date of the blessing. It is easiest to do
this in your home country, though it is also possible to do it in Taormina.

For couples who have been married for some time and wish to Renew their Vows, a service can
also be arranged.

For more information contact our Lead Priest Fr. Shawn at our
church email: stgeorgeschurchtaormina@gmail.com



